
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

SITE VISIT 

Wednesday, April 28th 2021 at 10:00am 

159 BallVille Road Bolton Ma 01740 

 

Masks shall be required 

Compliance with safety policies and guidelines 

ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF RESOURCE AREA DELINEATION (ANRAD) 

The Bolton Conservation Commission shall conduct a site visit on April 28th 2021 at 

10:00am to review the Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area Delineation associated with a 

portion of the property located at 159 Ballville Road.  

 


